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July 21, 2021 
 

Dear Residents of Monroe Manor, 
 

The City of La Porte's Board of Public Works and Safety is improving infrastructure in the Monroe Manor 
Subdivision.  The project will begin in August, completing the reconstruction of the neighborhood's 
infrastructure that began in 2015.  This work will be managed in phases and extend through summer 2022. 
Glenview and Parkview Avenues are planned to be complete in 2021 with Lawndale, Eastwood and 
Silverbrook Avenues complete in early 2022.  This $3.15 million phase is funded out of the sewer and 
stormwater line items on your water bill.    
 

• Tree removal is scheduled to begin the week of 7/26. 
• The project includes new storm sewer, sanitary sewer, water main, curb, gutter, driveway approach, 

sidewalks and asphalt. 
• New sidewalks will be installed throughout the project area, including areas where sidewalks do not 

currently exist. 
• New water and sewer services will be extended up to the property line, which is generally the house 

side of the sidewalk.  A cleanout will be installed between the sidewalk and curb. 
• The contractor (HRP Construction) will coordinate with the post office and trash pickup (RTS) to insure 

service during the project. 
• Access to driveways will be maintained.  There will be short periods when excavation or equipment 

will block driveways. 
• Contact customer representative Kevin Tracy with special needs. 

 

City Inspector and Customer Representative:  
Kevin Tracy at KTracy@CityofLaPorteIN.gov, 219.362.2327 
 

Engineering (Abonmarche) Representative:  
Chip Thompson at CThompson@Abonmarche.com, 219.246.4248 
JD McPhail at JMcphail@Abonmarche.com, 574.850.0195 
 

Construction Inspector (HRP Construction):  
Steve Oldfather at SteveO@HRPConstruction.com, 574.876.5279 
 

City of LaPorte, Wastewater & Stormwater:  
Jerry Jackson at JJackson@CityofLaPorteIN.gov or  
Lori Larson at LLarson@CityofLaPorteIN.gov, 219.362.2354 

   
Weekly project updates will be available at www.cityoflaporte.com.  
We look forward to the infrastructure and aesthetic improvements planned in our community!  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jerry Jackson 
Wastewater Director 
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